
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

It has been so lovely returning from the 

summer holidays! Everyone has grown! 

A big welcome to all our new children and 

their families. 

The Windsor Kindergarten team have been 

carrying out lots of home visits, while the 

children back in the setting have been 

thoroughly enjoying exploring the nursery 

and enjoying all the lovely new equipment.  

 

Change of addresses/Phone numbers – 

Please advise your key person of any changes 

over the summer holidays. 

 

Fees – You should all have received your 

invoices and Early Education Funding Form – 

see a member of the team if you have not 

had one. If no payment is received by 

Wednesday 20th September 5% will be 

added.  

 

Sickness – Please call in to notify us if your 

child will not be attending Nursery. Our 

policy on sickness/diarrhea is not to return 

to the setting for 48 hours. 

 

French or Spanish – The Nursery are 

thinking of offering language lessons.  If 

this is something you would be interested in 

please can you let us know?  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Scooters/Buggies– We are sorry to say that 

we do not have the storage space to 

accommodate you leaving buggies/scooters 

at the Kindergarten.    

 

Clothing 

The weather is very changeable at the 

moment so please ensure the children have 

the correct clothing in their red bags! 

 

PLEASE CLEARLY LABEL AND 

MARK ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING 

 

Adult led activities:  

 Settling in the new children 

 Maths games  

 Letters and Sounds  

 

“Voice of the child”: Issy asked Dexter 

where he lived and he said, “Far far away 

from here!” - Kori – “I am going to tell my 

mummy and daddy you have got lots of new 

dinosaurs!” 

 

Dates for your diary 

Autumn Term 2017 

Half Term: 23rd – 27th October 

Autumn Walks – 10th and 11th October    

Christmas Concert - TBC 

Last day of Term: 21st December 
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